
CITY OF FRANKLIN  
OFFICIAL NOTICE 

TO RESIDENTS OF THE FIRST ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 

The Franklin Common Council hereby announces that it will accept letters of interest until 5:00 
p.m. on July 1, 2024, from persons seeking appointment to the position of Alderperson, First 
District.  Pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 17.23, the Common Council may fill the vacancy in the office 
of Alderperson, First District, by appointment until a successor may be elected at the April 1, 
2025, Spring Election.

Letters of interest should be submitted to the Common Council in care of the City Clerk, 9229 
West Loomis Road, Franklin, Wisconsin 53132, prior to 4:30 p.m. on July 1, 2024. All 
applications will be considered by the Common Council on July 9, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers at Franklin City Hall, 9229 West Loomis Road, Franklin, Wisconsin 53132.  
Applicants will be given an opportunity to make a presentation to the Common Council at that 
time.   

The description of the boundary of the First Aldermanic District may be obtained at the Office of 
the City Clerk.  Questions may be directed to the City Clerk at (414) 427-7503. 

Shirley J. Roberts, City Clerk 


